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Broadfield Primary School 

 

Newsletter 
Issue 7 03 April 2020 

Dear Parents, 

This newsletter comes at the end of the second week of the enforced closure. As always, I do hope 

things are going okay at home and you are managing to support your child with their learning which can 

be accessed on our school website. The website is updated weekly, however, as we are starting the 

Easter holidays, I think that the children can spend some time doing fun activities. Our online learning 

will resume on Tuesday 14th April, the website will be updated with work for Week 3. If you have any 

difficulties logging in, please send an email to info@broadfield.oldham.sch.uk  

I would like to thank all the parents and governors for their kind messages of support for our school 

community. Please stay safe during the Easter break. 

Free School Meals 

We have now ordered vouchers for those families who are entitled to Free School Meals. You should 

receive an e-mail each week during term time. You can then redeem the voucher at one of the 

supermarkets from the list on the e-mail. If you think that you are entitled to free meals but do not receive 

a voucher or for any other queries regarding vouchers please e-mail school info@broadfield.oldham.sch.uk   

 

ParentPay and E-mail Addresses 

We will soon be launching a new online payment and messaging service ParentPay. Parents will be able to 

pay for school meals and trips on line. Log in details will be sent out to parents after the Easter holidays. 

ParentPay requires us to hold one e-mail address for each household; thank you to those who have sent 

theirs into school so far. If you have not sent your e-mail address to us please e-mail it to 

info@broadfield.oldham.sch.uk so that you do not miss out on important school information. 

 

Support 

If you get stuck and can’t get out to do your shopping, please contact the following number 0161 

770 7007. 
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Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

Pupil of the  

Term 

Acorns am Jawad Mahdi 

Acorns am Sanaya Hussain 

Acorns pm Hussnain Haroon 

Nursery am Yahya Muhammad 

Nursery pm Karrar Mahdi 

Reception 1 Luqman Mohammed Ahmed 

Reception 2 Amna Rashid 
 

Larch Antonio Rezmuves 

Beech Eiliyah Naeem 

Willow Fiza Ali. 

Maple Lybah Jan. 
 

Woodlands Rayhaan Mahmood 

Chestnut Hessa Hussain 

Sycamore Safiyyah Ali. 

Elm Rebeca Caraman 

Oak Zara Mehboub 

Mrs Jones/Mrs Carroll Zara Mehboub 

Headteacher Safha Muskan 

 

Shout outs 

Well done to the following children who have been logging into Purple 

Mash, please keep it up. 

Aliza Ahmed 
Elizabeth Chapman 
Hashim Ali 

Hassan Yasar 
Lola Adebayo 
Miguel Horvath 

Hanifa Ali 
Michael Scard 

Fatima Ahmed 
Danyal Ali 

Meerab Umar 
Aasha Noor 

Miguel Horvath 
Zulaikha Iqbal 

  
  


